
 
 
 

 
 

September 1, 2021 
   
To:   Mayor and Members of City Council  
 
From:  Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager  
 
Subject: Emergency Ordinance – Amending Ordinance No. 265-2020 to correct a 

clerical error 
 

 
 
Attached is an Emergency Ordinance captioned:  
 

AMENDING Ordinance 265-2020 to correct a clerical error in Exhibit 1 to the 
ordinance so that the list of properties to be assessed the unpaid costs of the private 
lead service line replacement is complete. 

 
On August 5, 2020, Council approved Ordinance No. 265-2020 levying assessments 
for the unpaid private lead service line replacements conducted by the City of 
Cincinnati Greater Cincinnati Water Works. Exhibit 1 attached to Ordinance No. 
265-2020, however, contained a clerical error resulting an incomplete list of 
properties attached.  This amending ordinance will substitute a complete copy of 
Exhibit 1 to correct the record with the Clerk of Council. 
 
The Administration recommends passage of this Emergency Ordinance. 
 
 
 
cc:  Cathy B. Bailey, Executive Director/Greater Cincinnati Water Works 
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